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The College of Business has earned their victory in the Badminton
Championship

The Deanship of Student Affairs/ Al Ain Campus organized a badminton tournament with the
participation of students from all colleges.

In the male category, Abdul Sattar from the College of Business won first place, and second
place was secured by Ali Abdullah Rasak, also from the same college. Among the female
students, Mona Sharif Al-Sayed from the College of Education won first place, while Aseel
Mamoun Kanaan from the College of Business won second place.

The Deanship of Student Affairs honored the winners and distributed gifts, including cups, gold
and silver medals, to the winners.
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